Olen F. Featherstone RECEIVED

OlL PRODUCER
ROSWELL PETROLEUM BUILDING
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO JAN 1 2 1961
January 11, 1961
o LT

ARTE@IA, OFFICE

Mr. M. L. Armstrong, Supervisor
District No. 2

N. M. 0il Conservation Commission

321 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

Re: Commingling of Production of State
Leases B-10920 and B-3635-38, 2-17S-31lE,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

In accordance with your letter of January 10, 1961, we
wish to advise you that New Mexico State Lease B-10920
is owned 100% by Olen F. Featherstone.

We would like to call your attention to the following
letters approving the commingling of production from the
captioned leases:

Letter Dated November 23, 1960, signed by
Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr., Secretary-Director
of New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

Letter Dated November 15, 1960, signed by
Mr. Ted Bilberry, Supervisor of 0il and

Gas Royalty Division, Office of Commissioner
of Public Lands

May we have your immediate advice if further compliance
is needed for allowable to be assigned to our State #10
well located on New Mexico State Lease B-3635-38.

Yours very truly,

OLEN F. FEATHERSTONE
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Charles W. Hicks
Production Superintendent



